
We are happy to announce that the office will reopen on June 1, 2020.

Currently, we are finalizing our appointment book in preparation to see patients, while 
maintaining social distancing.  We are also prioritizing appointments based on the 

severity of treatment. 

As soon as the appointment book is finalized this week, we will reach out to you to 
schedule an appointment. 

Thank you for your patience.


